
CHARLES E KERLEE ★ PHOTOGRAPHIC ILLUSTRATIOH
146 East 56th Street, New York 22, N. Y. 

Telephone: PLaza 9-8340

June 12, 1951.

Miss Laura Gilpin
Box 1173
Santa Fe, New Mexico
Dear Miss Gilpin:

I am enclosing a check for $^82.50 to 
cover your expenses and to pay you for your 
photograph of the Plymouth. $300 is exactly 
what I receive from N.W.Ayer for the Plymouth 
jobs I do.

I hope this will be satisfactory and 
I hope we can work on more jobs in the near 
future. I am sorry this check is so late but 
I have been in Detroit and also in Los Angeles 
so haven't been here to take care of it.

CK/J

With Best Regards,
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